NOTICE TO BIDDERS
Notice is hereby given that the Chesterton Re-
development Commission will receive sealed
bids at the Office of the Chesterton
Clerk-Treasurer up to 6:15 p.m. (prevailing local
time) on February 20, 2018 for the Porter Ave-
nue Structure Replacement Project. Technical
Specifications and all bids documents for this
project are on file for review at the Chesterton
Municipal Complex, 1490 Broadway, Suite 7,
Chesterton, Indiana 46304. Copies of said
Technical Specifications and bid documents
may be obtained at the above address at no
charge.
All bids shall be submitted on the Town of
Chesterton's Bid Proposal Form and shall be
accompanied by a bid bond, cashier's or certi-
fied check payable to the Town of Chesterton in
an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the bid
amount.
The Chesterton Redevelopment Commission
reserves the right to reject any and all bids,
waive minor defects in bids, or to re-advertise
for bids.
CHESTERTON
REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
Jeff Trout
John Swibes
Nick Walding
Dane Lafata
Emerson Delaney
ATTEST:
/s/ Stephanie Kuziela
Chesterton Clerk-Treasurer
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